
Attendance
Matters

Over the last few months, we have noticed an increase in
children arriving to school late. 

This can cause considerable disruption to your child’s routine,
other children and staff, even if only late by a few minutes.

Evidence from previous years shows that children who are
consistently late are not achieving as expected in subjects

which take place in a morning. 

Please ensure your child arrives in
school on time every day to

maintain punctuality and enhance
their learning opportunities. 

IMPORTANT - if your child arrives after registers are closed, their attendance will be
marked as a ‘U’ for the relevant session and a Penalty Notice can be issued if there are

10 ‘U’ codes over 10 consecutive weeks.

If you need further support to ensure your child arrives to school on time, please contact the
Family Support Team.


